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6th September 2023 

Dear parents and carers 

 
I hope you have had a lovely summer break and enjoyed some quality family time. As we begin another 

academic year at Falcon Junior School, I want to take this opportunity to extend a warm welcome back to all 

our students, parents, and staff and welcome all of our new families in Year 3 and those joining us 

throughout the school. 

Here at Falcon Junior School, we have been eagerly preparing for the return of our pupils. Our dedicated 

team of teachers and support staff has been working hard to create the best learning environment for your 

children. We are excited to start a new learning journey and are committed to providing a high-quality 

education that nurtures the potential of everyone. 

As we start this academic year, it is essential that we reinforce the importance of routine, behaviour and a 

positive attitude towards learning. Parents play an integral role in supporting their child's educational 

development, and I encourage you to actively engage in your child's school life. Regular communication 

between home and school is vital for us to work together effectively and ensure your child's success. We 

make good use of Class Dojo to keep in touch and please phone or email the office should you need. We are 

looking forward to working with you! 

We have an exciting range of initiatives and events planned for the upcoming year, ranging from  trips to 

sports competitions and extracurricular activities. Please do keep a look out for letters and information 

though our Facebook page and website as they will keep you informed about upcoming events and 

important dates. 

I am sure that you will have seen in the news that RAAC concrete is causing issues for some schools across 

the country. I am very pleased to report that Falcon does not contain RAAC and the school was surveyed for 

it in 2018. 

Finally, I would like to express my thanks to the Falcon Junior School community for their support and 

dedication. Together, we strive to create an inclusive and positive environment that allows our children to 

reach their full potential. 

Once again, welcome back to Falcon Junior School. I look forward to an exciting year ahead! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

E J Savage 

 

Headteacher 


